
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                      

 

 

  

WELCOME TO THE 4TH 

NEWSLETTER OF THE ONE 

STEP UP PROJECT! 

 

AUGUST 2024 

MEETING IN VILNIUS  

The final meeting in Vilnius was organized 

on 18th-19th June 2024.  

During the meeting partners summarized 

the project and discussed dissemination, 

evaluation and project management. They 

also discussed how to further promote 

project results and use them in local 

environment.  

Final conference was organized in Vilnius in 

order to promote the project and its 

results to wider audience. During the final 

conference project results were 

presented.  

 

 

 

 

FINAL RESULTS OF THE PROJECT 

After the transnational training event that 
took place in April, each partner organized 
piloting on local level and multiplier event in 
order to promote the project in local 
environment.  

The project has been finalized and now all 
results are available on the project website: 
https://one-step-up.eduprojects.eu 

The results were translated to each partner 
language. The results are available with open 
access for everyone interested.  

PARTNERSHIP 

The project is developed by eight partners 

from six different EU countries: 

• VsI Inovaciju Biuras (project coordinator) 

- Lithuania 

• Future in Perspective Ltd – Ireland 

• Acumen Training – Poland  

• Rightchallenge – Portugal 

• Solution – France  

• DANTE – Croatia  

• REINTEGRA – Czech Republic  

• CARDET - Cyprus 

 

 

YOU CAN FIND US ON FACEBOOK: 

https://www.facebook.com/onestepupproject/ 

AND ON OUR PROJECT WESITE: 

https://one-step-up.educationprojects.eu/  

https://one-step-up.eduprojects.eu/
https://www.facebook.com/FMIDproject/
https://one-step-up.educationprojects.eu/

